
Second Annual 

Troop 150 Scottdale, Pa.  

Trade-O-Ree  

Tyrone Presbyterian Church’s School House  

402 Jimtown Road  

Dawson, PA. 15428  

Friday February 25th, 2022 

4:00PM—Collectors Set-Up  

5:00PM-10:00PM—Patch Trading  

This event is free of charge to anyone wishing to stop in to browse through 

the collectable Boy Scouting Memorabilia.  

Tables for traders are first come first serve. Space is limited.  

Anyone wishing to reserve a table can do so by e-mailing  

Troop 150 Scoutmaster Aaron Coffman; aaroncoffman13@yahoo.com  

There are no fees associated with reserving a table.  

Donations to Tyrone Presbyterian Church for the use of their facilities are 

greatly appreciated!  


